
 

 

 

FISHER MIDDLE SCHOOL  
MATH INFORMATION NIGHT 

(For interested returning Fisher Parents) 
 
 
 

Thursday, April 28, 2016 
7:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Fisher Multipurpose Room 
 
The purpose of this evening is to better assist parents of current 6th 
and 7th grade students in learning more about our current math 
pathways, course curriculum content, assessment tools, and placement 
processes, such that every student is provided with a rewarding middle 
school mathematics experience in the coming year. 


